
 
From: jstroh <jstroh@sjmosquito.org> 
Date: April 26, 2012 8:14:56 AM PDT 
To: 'tiffanyanderson' <tiffanyanderson@me.com> 
Cc: 'Bob Phibbs' <bob@phibbslaw.com> 
Subject: RE: Request for information 
 
 
Tiffany, 
Regarding the posting of Zone 18, because of the uncertainty of your work 
status, and with mosquito season upon us and the need to have staffing of 
all zones, we are allowing current employees interested in transferring to 
Zone 18 to be considered (per the MOU).  Once we have identified a 
vacant zone due to any transfers, we will work to fill the vacant zone with a 
new employee.  When you return to work, we will return you to Zone 18, 
and make any other moves necessary to provide for full staffing. 
John Stroh 
  
	
  


